
For more information call 1-800-615-8695 or email Msiba Dalton at 
Jbybee@VIMM.org.






An Invitation from David Wilcox:


Friends,


Annette Martin and I will present a duo-recital Sunday, May 22, 4:00 PM at 
Central Presbyterian Church 1404 N. Boulevard, Anderson, SC 29621.


We will play a tribute to our veterans and military service men and women.  It will 
consist of piano and organ solos and duets and will be focused around the 
Memorial Day holiday.  

 

Annette is a superb musician, producer, director, etc. If you are not familiar with 
her, please check out this link….


http://www.archermusic.com/annette%20cantrell%20martin.htm


 

The American Guild of Organists Greater Anderson Chapter 

presents a 


PATRIOTIC SALUTE 
featuring 

Annette Martin & David Wilcox 


Sunday, May 22, 2022 4:00 p.m. 
Central Presbyterian Church 
Anderson, South Carolina 

 


http://www.archermusic.com/annette%20cantrell%20martin.htm


COACHES NEEDED!


The Ride to Work ministry has been providing rides to workers without cars or 
access to public transportation for several years now, and they have changed lives 

by helping people get to and from work for up to three 
months while they save money to repair a vehicle, buy a 
vehicle, make arrangements with co-workers to share 
rides, or move to housing that is near public 
transportation or within walking or biking distance to a 
job. They have a waiting list of people they would like to 
help, but they need more coaches!


A Ride to Work coach is matched with a client and after 
an initial meeting, the coach helps the client schedule 
their rides (with Uber and taxi services) and then follows 
up on a regular basis to ensure that the client is 
following the rules and making progress towards their 
success plan-- their plan for providing their own 
transportation. After the initial meeting, the contact with 
the client usually takes no more than 1-2 hours per 

week, much of which is done by phone or text. Face to face meetings occur as 
needed. Coaches also attend monthly operational meetings with the rest of the Ride 
to Work team. These meetings are held at the Golden Corner Food Pantry in 
Seneca.


If you would like to know more, check out the Ride to Work website at rtwministry.org 
or contact Ron Kaufman at rkaufman@rtwministry.org.

http://rtwministry.org/
mailto:rkaufman@rtwministry.org

